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LRCFT negotiators continue to work with LRCCD to finalize our new mandatory 

equity training component of our contract to be in place by the start of fall 

semester. 

LRCFT continues to meet with state leadership and local legislators to improve PT 

faculty access to health care, job security, and pay parity.  

The California Federation of Teachers and the LRCFT continue to lobby legislators 

against passage of AB 1705.  

The LRCFT is gearing back up to assist our local candidates endorsed by the LRCFT 

for the November election.  

The LRCFT is sponsoring three of our board members to attend the Los Rios trip to 

Ghana in September.  

Eight LRCFT exec. board members will also attend our national American 

Federation of Teachers conference in Boston this week.  

In closing, the LRCFT is proud to support the upcoming Naturalization and DACA 

workshop being conducted by the Coalition for Humane Immigrant Rights 

(CHIRLA). This in person event will be on Saturday, August 6th at Sacramento City 

College starting at 9am.  CHIRLA will provide free legal consultations, workshops 

on Naturalization for those students and faculty and classified staff who are 

permanent residents and wish to become US Citizens, as well as those who wish 

to renew their DACA forms. CHIRLA will help with the costs for both applications 

for qualifying individuals.  We will offer more specifics shortly as to time and 

location on the SCC Campus. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Jason Newman 

LRCFT President 




